
Turning Pointe Dance Company presents 
 

Cinderella 
 

Saturday, March 28 @ 2pm & 7pm, Apollo Civic Theatre 
 
 

You have been invited to join TPDC in their production of Cinderella! Costumes will be provided by TPDC, 
parents are responsible for shoes and tights, and possibly black leggings. This a great performance opportunity for 
each child and we look forward to seeing them shine onstage!  

Enclosed in this packet you should find everything you need to know about rehearsals, fittings, and show 
week. Parents/guardians are needed as helpers backstage, in dressing rooms, and other areas. All 
parents/guardians will have one night to watch the performance uninterrupted. It takes a village to run a 
successful and low-stress show and our parent help is greatly depended upon and tremendously appreciated. 
 

Deadline for forms and such: 
T-shirt   Feb 22   
Tights/Shoe orders Feb 22   
Flowers  March 14 
DVD   March 14 

 
Tickets will be $12 for ages 6+and $5 for children 5 and under. Tickets will be available for purchase online at 
https://23715.recitalticketing.com/ or at the door for an upcharged price of $15 and $8. 
 
Please keep in mind the following: 
1) Participation in this performance is not a requirement. If your child does not want to participate, please let 
Kat know immediately so that she can adjust choreography. However, if your child will be joining us, they must 
be present at all rehearsals assigned. Anyone who misses 2 or more rehearsals will be unable to participate in 
the performance.  
2) All dancers who are performing MUST BE PRESENT AT BOTH PERFORMANCES. The other dancers 
depend on them being there. 
3) All shoes are labeled inside of the shoe and not on the bottom.  
4) Dancers are not to leave the dressing room during the show. ALL STUDENTS MUST REMAIN BACKSTAGE    
DURING INTERMISSION. They may greet their guests after each performance in the theatre or front hallway. 
Please do not bring guests into the backstage area (girls changing, props/costumes moving, it’s crowded). 
5) Only water is allowed in dressing rooms.  Children may only snack outside of the dressing rooms if they are 
NOT in costume AND are supervised.  Water and appropriate snacks are available at a nominal cost for dancers 
backstage.  
6) Make up is required for each dancer. Please ask dressing room moms or an older dancer for help if needed.  
7) Any dancer at an Intermediate level and up needs to wear false eyelashes, unless specified for their role.  
8) For pictures, dress rehearsal and all performances, dancers should not have any colored nail polish, fake 
tattoos or jewelry unless specified for their costume.  
9) Hairnets should be the same color as your child’s hair.  
10) All dancers will need to have BALERA T90 tights in Ballet Pink and clean ballet slippers unless otherwise 
specified for your role. Tights and shoes can be purchased by placing your order at the front desk by Feb 21.  

 
**PLEASE NOTE, we will be performing a condensed version during the day right before the actual performance for 
the elementary schools. This will be an excused absence from school and soon as this is finalized we will let 
everyone know the details. Some dancers will not be needed during this shortened performance. ** 
 

 
Should you have any questions, please ask early and often! 

This is a huge production and all help is needed and greatly appreciated. 


